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Dallas PAL and Starks Elementary Students Perform Musical 

On Tuesday, November 12, 2013, at 6:00 pm, the Dallas Police Athletic/Activities 
League (PAL) and members of the Dallas Police Choir will join Dallas 
Independent School District 3rd, 4th and 5th graders at Starks Elementary School in 
performing a musical program called "Movin’ In The Right Direction.”  This 
musical is designed to help build character and integrity in students through song 
and spoken text.  PAL officers and Dallas Police Choir members have been 
learning the songs during the kids’ music classes since September.  The musical 
will be held at Starks Elementary School located at 3033 Tips Boulevard. 
 
This music program is part of the Dallas Police Department’s continuing efforts to 
engage our youth through PAL.  PAL activities have expanded beyond the 
traditional athletic endeavors to include music and other fine arts. 
 
For more information, please contact Lt. Sally Lannom at 214-671-4993. 
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